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Comments: I am writing in favor of the expansion of gold peak.  I have been living in the Vail Valley for thirty

years and have a whole family of skiers.  As I have seen this valley grow, so have my concerns for the amount of

skiers on the mountain.  This expansion would allow for that much more needed terrain for the athletes.  

I am usually not for growth in our valley, but I do believe this is a necessary move to keep things safe for all of

those affected.

Thank you for your time.

 

Sincerely,

 

Kim Kohlhofer


